

Supervisor's Department

February 5, 2019

Notice:

The Silver Lake Road Paving Meeting that was scheduled for January 28, 2019 and cancelled due to adverse weather conditions has been rescheduled.

The Silver Lake Road Paving meeting has been re-scheduled for February 25, 2019 as an open house type meeting from 7:00 pm to 9:00 pm at the following location.

Green Oak Charter Township Hall 10001 Silver Lake Rd. Brighton, MI. 48116

Representatives from the Livingston County Road Commission and the Township will be present to receive comments and answer questions that you might have.

Respectfully,

Mark St. Charles, Supervisor